
 

 
At Enfield Heights Academy, we are KIND, RESPECTFUL, RESILIENT and BRAVE.  

We are the Force for Positive Change. 
22nd March 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Happy Spring Everyone!  
There are plenty of cheerful signs of spring around; our meadow has woken up from its winter’s dream. Our Woodland 
keeps growing …in pots. Thank you for all the donations we have received so far.  

     
 
Can you help us? 
We are still looking for some more:  
• Big and small plant pots (any size) 
• Buckets, baskets and containers for growing  
• Compost (in bags) 
• Seeds, bulbs and plants 
 
Any donations can be handed in to the office or left by the bike park. We really appreciate your help to support our 
‘Force for Positive Change’ driver and nature loving project. 
 
Red Nose Day - we raised over £150 for Comic Relief 
Thank you everyone for your support. We have such incredibly generous families.  
 
Farewell Miss Kumcur  
Miss Kumcur is leaving Enfield Heights Academy at the end of this term. She has been an immense help and support in 
year 2 this year and across the school. Miss Kumcur has led on our very successful Project X Code Reading Intervention 
and she will be missed not only by all of the children but also all of the staff. We will miss her creativity and attention to 
details. I am sure, you would join me in wishing her all the very best for the future. Thank you, Miss Kumcur, and good 
luck! 
 
REMINDER: Year 6 SATs Meeting – Monday 25th  March  
We would like to invite Year 6 parents and carers to attend a KS2 SATs Meeting on Monday 26th March in the hall at 
9am. The meeting will run for no more than one hour and will explain what the SATs involve, how the results are 
reported, ways to support your child at home and the dates the SATs will take place. Valuable take away resources will 
be available. If you cannot attend, we will be making these resources available online and these will after the East 
break include videos to watch. 
 
 
 



 

The ’Great Debate’ Competition Finals  
Well done to our fabulous Year 6 team (April, Mariam, Aiden, Mohammed and Aren) for reaching the finals of the 
Great Debate Competition organised by Enfield Schools Town Partnership. The children demonstrated huge courage 
and determination as well as lots of ‘charisma and humour’ during their debate against St Michaels Primary. They 
debated on the topic of the moment AI ( Artificial Intelligence). We are very  proud of the children for reaching the 
final and giving the other teams a run for the title! St John's Primary was a worthy winner in a very exciting final. Thank 
you to Ms Michael, our Accelerated Teaching and Learning Lead & English Lead, for preparing the children and 
supporting them all the way. 
 
REMINDER: Daffodil Breakfast for  Year 1 and 2         
Following the success of our first ever Daffodil Breakfast at EHA last year, we would like to celebrate the beginning of 
Spring again and hold our annual Daffodil Breakfast for all children in Year 1 and Year 2.  
 

The Daffodil Breakfast will take place on Wednesday 27th March 
2024 at 9-10am in the school hall.  
Your child will need to bring in a named egg cup into school on the 
day of the breakfast and we would be very grateful for any 
donations of daffodils from home too.  
 
We would be grateful if any parent/carers would be available at 
8.30am on the 27th March to help us prepare and decorate the 
hall or at 9am to support during the breakfast. Please let the class 
teacher know if you are able to help. Thank you 
 

 
Bake Sale 
Here is PTA’s shout out to all the talented EHA bakers. We would be grateful for any donation of cupcakes, cookies and 
cakes to our cake sale.  

 
All donations can be given at the office on the morning of 
Tuesday 26th March or left in the box provided by the office 
entrance. Thank you in advance. The cake sale will be hosted 
in the playground  at the end of the school day on Tuesday 
26th and Wednesday 27th March.  

 
Lights, Sound, Action! 
Our lucky year 5 students enjoyed a wonderful afternoon 
watching a performance of Matilda at Heron Hall Academy, 
the Secondary school of our Trust, this week.  
 
It was particularly special to see former pupils from Enfield 
Heights taking part. We remember as very small children and 
now they are up on stage acting.  
 
The production was so impressive, with professional lighting 
and sound making it a really great experience for everyone. 
 



 

 
LAST DAY OF TERM - Thursday 28th March 
As a reminder, school closes for the Easter holidays at 1:30pm on Thursday 28th March. There will be NO After School 
Club or after school activities on Thursday afternoon. 
 
School hall hire at the weekends 
This fantastic space is available at just £60 per hour. If you are interested in hiring our school hall for birthday parties 
and other events at the weekends please contact Lettings@Northstartrust.org.uk. During normal working hours you 
can also call 020 8443 0708 x642 or 07948 423405. 
 

 
Dates for your diary  
 

Year 6 SATs information morning 
 

Monday 25th March Year 6 parents and carers at 9-10am 
Hall 

Daffodil Breakfast (Year 1+2) Thursday 27th March Hall 9.15-10.15am -Parents/Cares Welcomed 

Easter break 
 

Friday 29 March to Friday 
12 April 2024 
 

Children will return to school on Monday 15th 
April 

Maths through stories Tuesday 16th April Non uniform day to celebrate mathematics 
Letter with details to follow  
 

 
 
With my very best wishes,  

 
Headteacher 
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